
Chairpersons report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 2- Transportation 

Policy/Mobility Management and Water Services held on Thursday 22nd June, 2023. 

 

• Emir Slattery presented in relation to the Flood Relief Schemes. 

 

• Tim Butler addressed the meeting in relation to the Small Towns & Villages 

Growth Programme. 

 

• The extension of the Braille Trail in Kilkenny was presented by Rob Tobin 

NCBI with Paul O’Rahilly, Kilkenny Access Group 

 

• An update in relation the Kilkenny NRRE and City links was presented by 

Seamus Kavanagh 

 

• Barry Doyle & Jackie Meally from Ring-a-Link Kilkenny presented to the 

meeting with regard to the service they provide. 

 

 

 


